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On behalf of Jordan Willis, I am issuing this press release in hopes of setting
the record straight regarding the tragic death of his three close friends.

Jordan had absolutely nothing to do with their deaths. He does not know the
timing or manner of their deaths, nor does he know how or when they exited his
house. He had no knowledge that they remained in his backyard or that they
needed medical attention. Had he known, he certainly would have called for help.
The last time he saw them was when they left his house, and he went to bed.

Prior to being contacted by police, he did not receive any phone calls or text
messages from friends or family members of the deceased. Two people came to his
house; however, he did not hear them as he sleeps with air buds and a loud fan. One
of those people, the wife of one of the deceased, tried to reach him via Facebook
messenger, unfortunately, he did not see this message until after the police
contacted him. Two of his friends parked their cars on the street and there were no
cars parked in his driveway. Jordan did not notice the cars in the street; however, it
would not be unusual for his friends to have left their cars there overnight.

When the police arrived, he allowed them into his house, told them all he
knew, and voluntarily consented to a search of his home. The police do not suspect
any foul play and they are not investigating their deaths as a homicide.

Jordan is unaware of how his friends died. Like the rest of us, Jordan is
anxiously awaiting the results of the autopsy and toxicology report. On behalf of
Jordan and his family, we wish to express our deepest sympathies to the friends
and family members of these young men, and our thoughts and prayers are with

them.
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